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ILOYD'S RECGISTER OF SHIPPING
c/o C.B.K.O. No. 1, ul. Jana z Kolna 31, Gdansk

Telegrams: Register, Gdansk Telephone No. 31-27-74

Gdansk, 7th July, 1964

Dear Sir,

Classing Letter
076 -~ "TRANCESCO NULLQ"

With reference to your letter of 19th June regarding
the auxiliary engines for the 400 KVA Alternators; we have to
advise you that as these engines were partly constructed under
P.R.B.supervision no Report 4c has been prepared, Instead a factual
certificate ( copy of which was sent with our report ) wae issued
for these engines as per the instructions given in your letters of
9th April 1963 ( B 41/01) and 21st November 1962 (B 454/01 & 02 ).

We trust that our action in this instance is correct and
will be obliged if you will confirm accordingly.

Yous faithfully,

For the Surveyorse

The Secretary,
LONDON.
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